
KINDERGARTEN CORNER

The CHEQ survey for Highlands Kindergarten families will close on October 31,

2022. If you wish to complete the CHEQ on the e-system, but you did not get a

chance to yet or have misplaced your personalized login information - it was

emailed to you this week for easy reference.Thank you to those that have already

completed! Please contact Kristan Thompson if you require more information at

kristan.thompson@sd5.bc.ca 

October 18 & 19 - Early Dismissal (Afternoon)
for Learning Conferences. 

October 21 - Pro-D Day for Teachers 
                    (No School)

*REMINDER* 
STUDENT DROP OFF

Week 5 Newsletter

UPCOMING EVENTS BOOK SUGGESTI0NS
OF THE WEEK

Potato Pants by Laurie Keller

Memoirs of a Goldfish by Devin

Scillian and illustrated by Tim

Bowers

Just a reminder that the staff

parking area is not a drop off

zone for students. 

We encourage you to drop

students off by a sidewalk

where they can access the

crosswalk or at the pathway on

34th Ave S.  

TRIPLE BALL
Triple Ball (modified version of Volleyball) will be starting up

very soon for grade 6 students. Forms have gone home to
students that are interested. As signed forms come back to

indicate how many students will be playing, coaches and

practices can be finalized and shared. The games schedule will

come out next week to those participating and the practices

schedule will be shared as soon as it is ready.

Depending on interest, it may open up to grade 5's to join in

too. Please contact Kristan Thompson if you have any

questions at the school or reach her at:

kristan.thompson@sd5.bc.ca 



Mrs. Vording's class prepared a turkey lunch with all of the fixings ahead of the
Thanksgiving weekend. Thank you to all families who were able to attend. It
was great for these students to gather together and share in the preparation.
There were many smiles, laughs and full bellies for all!
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                                  CONTACT US
Highlands Elementary School

K-6



3300 7th St S



Phone (250) 489-4391
Fax (250) 489-0600



Website: https://www.sd5.bc.ca/school/hes/ 

The class went on a bike ride to the community
forest to collect nature samples for an art project!
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The Highlands school community is dedicated to providing aThe Highlands school community is dedicated to providing a


safe and nurturing environment that promotes life-longsafe and nurturing environment that promotes life-long



learning and enables students of all abilities and backgroundslearning and enables students of all abilities and backgrounds


to become healthy, responsible and caring individuals.to become healthy, responsible and caring individuals.
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